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REGIONAL NETWORK UPDATE: GREATER ASIA 
April 8, 2021 

Below updates: 

• We have seen a spike in the number of COVID19 cases in the regions recently.  

• The countries facing a surge in cases include, but not limited to India, Bangladesh, Cambodia, 
Indonesia, Philippines, etc. 

• The local ports, CFS, and offices in these locations remain operational and there is no reported 
impact on daily operations.   

We will continue to monitor the situation and update accordingly. If you have any further questions or 
concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

Global cases can be tracked by accessing this live map created by Johns Hopkins University. 

Please refer to the COVID-19 Operational Status Matrix here for most recent detailed regional updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses.    

 

https://gisanddata.maps.arcgis.com/apps/opsdashboard/index.html#/bda7594740fd40299423467b48e9ecf6
https://apllogistics.my.salesforce.com/sfc/p/o0000000ZWI0/a/1J000000PnlT/oCipucG0_W8HFyJTLNm0QlYrgmrYLDwyiSPlehlXByQ

